FOREIGN LANGUAGE COMPETENCY EXAMS

[bookmark: _GoBack]Registration for Spring 2020 Foreign Language Competency Exams is now open.  Students who wish to take a foreign language competency exam this semester must complete and submit a registration form to the World Languages department by 5:00 p.m. Friday, January 31. Registration forms are available in the World Languages department office in Room 219 Hollenbeck Hall.  In most cases, students will be contacted by the administering professor regarding exam scheduling.  However, students should check with the department assistant about scheduling procedures when they submit their completed registration form. 

Foreign Language Competency Exams are only for those students who wish to satisfy the foreign language competency requirement for graduation through examination instead of completing a Wittenberg foreign language course.  Those students having completed a 112 or higher level foreign language course at Wittenberg with a C- or better have already satisfied competency for graduation.  Students who completed their foreign language at a different college or university must still prove competency by passing a Wittenberg foreign language competency exam, regardless of grade.  It should be noted that passing a foreign language competency exam satisfies only the competency requirement for graduation--it does not award any completed credit hours.  

Since the purpose of the exam is to demonstrate 112 level skills, the exam is recommended only for those students with a 150 or 200 level placement or higher, or those students who have successfully completed a comparable level foreign language course at another university.

Please contact the World Languages department at 327-6350 if you have any questions.


